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Hope you are all keeping safe during these awful fimes. We are missing you all
terribly. Thank you for all your posilive comments, feedback, patience and
understanding over the last few months. We really appreciate them all as like you
we work through unprecedented fimes. T would fust lie fo update you on some of
the plans that we have for the nex! few weeks and also share some addifional

As you will be aware fhe government’s inifal plan was fo enable all children fo
return fo school before fhe end of ferm. This hos now been seen as being
unachievable by the government but they would like, where possible, for schools o
ook of ways in which those children in ofher year groups could spend some fime
back af school. We are currently asking our parents in Year 2,34 and 5 fo let us,
know if you would ke a place for your child fo attend before the end of July, so
fhat we can create a plan for them fo affend for some fime before fhe summer
break. We will do whatever possible, within the guidance fhat we need o follow, fo
see those children here af fhe academy.

The government hos also acknowledged that each school sefting is different and
have given individual schools fhe responsibility for establishing how we can open
more widely o additional children. We can assure you fhat everything possible is
being done fo get s many children back info our academy as possible, but we are
restricted in doing this by the guidance and levels of risk posed o all concerned.

Our priority Is always safety - for your children, your families and our staff.

September
We currently have no informtion from fhe government and must await guidance
as o what they advise for schools for Seplember re-opening. We do not know
when this will informeation wil be made available fo us. We are planning @ number
of different scenarios and once we have confirmation of the expectations from fhe
government, the local authority and St Chad's Trust. The lafest guidance regarding
this hos sald that this may Include some parf ime aftendance unfil it is safer fo
return all children af the same fime. Communication regarding this will be provided
as s00n as we have the information from the government but, unfortunafely, recent
‘experience tells us tht this is not always forthcoming or provided in a fimely

We have created our new classes for Sepfember and fhe staff who will lead in
those. However, we plan thaf when children do return in Seplember that they will
spend some fime with heir previous class feacher fo suppor with fransition bock
info school life and fo provide that familiar face. We will also very much be faking
info consideration your child's welk-being and will support this through lofs of
octivities that will help them fo regain their confidence os the fabulous learners that
they were before lockdown.

We have all faced s many challenges both personally and professionally and the

W Bladdett,

MRS BADDELEY

whole All Saints team thanks you for your confinued support.

BUILDING
WORK

The refurbishment of the gym Is.
af the end of week 1. Here are
some pictures of the work so far.

We have also been busy
renovating the Reception class
playground and will share some.
pictures when If Is complefed.
Consulfations with a design
company for changes o be made.
fo the playground af the back of
the academy have began. Watch
this space for these Ideas fo be
shared. Excifing fimes o look
forward fo for us all
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STAFF NEWS

We have some wonderful news fo share. During
lockdown our Business Manager Mrs Beck had her baby
and we welcome Harrison 1o fhe ASNA feam. He Is
doing really well and we a;; cannot wait fo have o
cuddle. Also on fhe baby front we have two ofher
members of sfaff who are now going fo be new Mums
in fhe Autumn. Mrs Meers and Miss Sims are both os
excited as we are fo be welcoming new additions fo

their family =

COMMUNICATION

‘We would like o thank you for all the fabulous.
communication you have continued over the lockdown
period. Class D'olo has been amazing and fhe staff are
truly grateful for your messages. We would request that
you send fhe feachers your email defalls so that we can
send additional Information fo you over the next few.
weeks. Alfernatively confact us via
postbox@asna.walsall.sch.uk or call 01922 710210

AWARD CONGRATULATIONS
We are absolutely fhrilled fo announce that we have
been awarded the Bronze Foor For Life Award In
recognition of the work we do relating fo food, growing,
plonting, farming links, cookery efc.. Miss Moore and
Mrs Baker have led this and have done an amazing fob
fo work on fhis aspect of academy life. We have now
starfed work on the Royal Horticultural Soclety Award
and also the Silver level of the Food For Life Award. A
huge thank you fo you both and all the staff and
children for helr hard work
We are still working hard In our Carnegle Mental Health
Award and will be submitfing this soon fo be checked.
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As Mrs Meers will be going off on maternity
leave, we have successfully appointed a
teacher Miss Uppal who will be joining us
in September and I know as always you
will give her the warmest of welcomes.

Class Teachers for the next Academic Year

Reception  Mrs Merrett
Year 1 Mrs Jones

Year 2 Mrs Plant

Year 2 Mrs Arrowsmith (Coyne)
Year 3 Miss Robbins

Year3/4  Mrs Jackson

Year 4 Miss Lally

Year 5 Miss Dean & Mrs Bate

Year 5 Miss Uppall (maternity cover)
Year 6 Mrs Bagley & Miss Gibson
Year 6 Mrs Bentley

We will be emailing you all with which
teacher your child/ren will be with when
we move classes in the Autumn term.
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